

Drake Primary School and Little Pirates
Fairfields Thetford
Norfolk IP24 1JW
Tel: (01842) 762055
office@drake.norfolk.sch.uk
www.drake.norfolk.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Rosen

30 April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that our prices will be increasing from the 1<sup>st</sup> June 2021. Please find attached the new fees which can also be found online.

We have carried out a review of our childcare fees, comparing them with other settings throughout Norfolk. Following on from this review we have increased our fees to bring them more in line with other settings, making payments easier to follow especially for Breakfast and After School club. In addition there will no longer be a separate charge for meals.

For those families in receipt of 2 & 3 year old funding, who do not require additional hours on top of their funded hours will now need to provide a packed lunch.

**Kind Regards** 

Louise Rosen Headteacher